
Looking ahead to Term 4 

Geography 
During this unit of work we will be looking at maps 
and the local area.  We will create our own maps 
and look at how the local area has changed over 

time. 
We will be going out in the local area to explore 
and familiarise ourselves with it before we create 

our own maps. 
 
 

Science 
We will be looking at habitats and thinking why  
animals and plants live and grow in the habitats 

they do. 
 
 

RE - our big question will be, ‘Why does Easter 
matter to Christians?’ 

 
 

PE continues to be on a Monday and a Thursday.  
Willow can wear their PE kits to school on these 

days.  

READING MATTERS 
 

The number of children in Willow Class reading 3 
times a week varies dramatically from week to 

week. 
 

Reading at home is so important and impacts  
greatly on what your children can achieve in school 

every day.   
 

Let’s make Term 4 our most successful yet and fill 
those contact books up! 

 

Thank you for your continued support.   
 




